
Media & Photography – (Easy to understand summary) 

We may take photos and videos at Hungarian Culture & Heritage Society events for use in 
promotional materials, such as on our website, social media, and newsletters. We always seek 
parental consent before using images of children and respect any request not to be 
photographed. You can withdraw your consent at any time by contacting us 
at info@hchs.org.uk. For full details, please request our Media & Photography Policy: 
info@hchs.org.uk 

 


